
Athletics Administrative Report 

Date: 09/29/22 

TCC Leadership Conference: 

Twelve of our sophomore and junior athletes had the opportunity to attend the TCC leadership 

conference held at Adrian Madison on 9/27/22.  Athletes participated in a leadership workshop titled 

“Unlocking a Season of Significance” with guest speaker Greg Hillier.  They also worked with other 

athletes from the different TCC schools in problem-solving and team-building activities.  Our athletes 

enjoyed the conference, and many stated it was much better than they anticipated.  

Football: 

The football season is off to a perfect start.  Currently, the team is 5-0 as the head into this week’s 

match verses North Central High School in Pioneer, OH.  The football team is in a great position to 

compete for the TCC championships and qualify for the MHSAA playoffs. 

Homecoming will be on October 7th versus Adrian Madison. The parade will start at 6:00 in front of 

Central Elementary School.  Kick-off is scheduled for 7:00 and the homecoming queen will be crowned 

at halftime. 

Volleyball: 

The volleyball team is current 2-2 in the conference and has been very competitive in each contest.  

They still have matches against Whiteford and Adrian Madison to try and move up the conference 

standing. The team will be hosting a “Pink Out” for cancer awareness on 10/17 vs. Grosse Ile. Volleyball 

districts will be held at Sand Creek high school during the week of 10/31 – 11/4. 

Cross Country: 

The boy’s cross-country team tied up the conference standings by winning the 2nd TCC Jamboree at 

Adrian Madison on 9/27/2022. This was a great comeback after finishing 2nd place at the 1st TCC 

Jamboree earlier in the year.  The conference championship will now be decided at the TCC 

championship on 10/18 @ Hudson. The girls’ team also ran well at the 2nd TCC Jamboree and finished in 

3rd place. 

Girls Swim: 

The girls’ swim team hosted their first swim meet in over two years on 9/13/22. Coach Sacha Moore and 

her husband Dave Moore put in a lot of extra hours to be able to host this event. Unfortunately, the 

timing system and scoreboard was not operating.  However, with the help of parent volunteers and the 

swim boosters, we where able to use stopwatches and score the meet manually. 

The scoreboard and timing systems have been serviced.  The system is now running properly and will be 

ready for our future meets.  

The girls also got their first win of the year by defeating Edsel Ford 88-79 on 9/27/22. 

 



Winter Sports: 

The winter season will begin on 11/7 with a boy’s swim. Followed by girls’ basketball and wrestling on 

11/14 and boys’ basketball on 11/21.  We are also searching for a new JV girls basketball coach.  The 

vacancy was posted this week. 

  


